Letter for Associations

[DATE]
[COMPANY NAME]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY, STATE   ZIP]

Dear [NAME]:

Your members count on you for advice. Many of them put money aside through retirement plans, such as 401(k)s. But do your members know how insecure their retirement “nest eggs” are should they ever need long-term care?

While nobody wants to think about needing long-term care, it will be a costly reality for nearly half of all people who live beyond age 65.( In Connecticut, nursing home care averages more than $157,700 per year.(( Care in the home can also be expensive, depending on the frequency and type of services needed. And these costs may only be partially covered by Medicare and private health insurance.

You can help your members and their families. [THE AGENCY NAME SPECIALIZES] or [WE SPECIALIZE] in providing long-term care insurance approved by the State’s Connecticut Partnership for Long-Term Care. These policies assure your members of the highest-quality insurance standards. They’re affordable, provide asset protection, protect against inflation, and – most important – will give your members peace of mind through their retirement years.

There are tax benefits, too. The “Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996” allows individuals who’ve purchased a “tax qualified” long-term care insurance policy to count a portion of their premiums as an unreimbursed medical expense when they itemize their deductions.
We’d like to explain more about the importance of long-term care coverage and possible discounts we can arrange for your members. Please allow us the opportunity to provide a presentation for you and/or your members. To schedule a meeting, or for more information, please [CALL ME AT PHONE #] or [SEND US THE ENCLOSED REPLY CARD FOR MORE INFORMATION].
Sincerely,

[AGENT NAME]

[Agent Name or Agency] is not affiliated with the State of Connecticut or the Connecticut Partnership for Long-Term Care.

 (( Peter Kemper et al, Long-Term Care over the Uncertain Future: What Can Current Retirees Expect?, Inquiry, Volume 42, No. 4, Winter 2005/2006, pp. 335-350.

(( State of Connecticut, Office of Policy and Management, Survey of Nursing Homes, September 2018.
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